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September 25, 2000

Mr. Jan van den BELD Fax: +41 22 849 6001
Secretary General e-mail: <jan@ecma.ch>
ECMA, Standardizing Information and Communication Systems
114 Rue du Rhône
CH-1204 - Geneva
SWITZERLAND

RE:  FUJITSU STATEMENT OF SUPPORT FOR THE C# / CLI PROJECT IN TC39  

Dear Mr. Secretary General,

We refer to ECMA/TC39/2000-002 and 2000-004 and state our support for TC39 undertaking new
work in these areas to develop ECMA standards for C# and CLI. We further state that, if this work
is approved by TC39, we intend to actively participate in the development of the CLI standard.

Additionally, we support the establishment of Task Groups as appropriate to undertake this work
and, should TC39 establish a TG for CLI, we would commit Fujitsu resources as necessary to
participate in such a TG.

Accordingly, please record Fujitsu as indicating its sponsorship of the C# / CLI Project in TC39.

Sincerely,

Basim Kadhim
Fujitsu Software Corporation
e-mail: kadhim@fs.fujitsu.com
Phone: +1 541 389 0487
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3055 Orchard Drive
San Jose, CA 95134
Telephone: (408) 432-1300 Fax: (408) 456-7960


